From: @aus.salvationarmy.org

Sent: Tuesday, 17 May 2011 1:51 PM

To: Don Churchill Subject: Re: Sub Editors

Dear Mr Churchill.

With an email address DChurchill@theage.com .au it is difficult to decipher the gender of the owner of said address.

My apologies for that all the same.

Furthermore I would like to add that I am not The Salvation Army. I am merely an employee thereof.

I would also like to point out that 'last time I looked' misunderstood was only spelt with one S.

A good sub editor might have picked up on this mistake. They might have also toned down your childish and somewhat sarcastic response.

Regards

@aus.salvationarmy.org

From: Don Churchill < DChurchill@theage.com.au>

To: "aus.salvationarmy.org" < @aus.salvationarmy.org @aus.salvationarmy.org >

Date: 17/05/2011 11:21 AM

Subject: Re: Sub Editors

Dear Sir

Thanks for your views. I am sorry the Salvation Army thinks this way.

Business decisions are necessary and some times miss understood.

We continue to value our relationship with the Salvos. The SA can also be assured that our support for your Appeal will continue on our big screen.

By the way, I got your gender right, I guess. I am sorry you tried to confuse mine. Last time I looked, Don was male.

Regards

Don

On 17/05/2011, at 11:06 AM, ( @aus.salvationarmy.org Dear Mr/Ms Churchill

If these people lose their jobs you can consider my subscription cancelled.

Yours in disgust